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Report Summary: 
From the 10th through 12th of August 2017, Megha Institute of 

Engineering and Technology for Women hosted its annual celebration 

on the grounds of the large institution in Edulabad, Ghatkesar. Over a 

three-day festival, faculty and students from all college departments 

were invited to mingle, learn, enjoy, and celebrate their successes. 

Each club/discipline sponsored its own events and competitions. The 

Computer Science and Engineering department's coding club 

organised this year's event, named FUZZ EXCEPTION. 

 

Over the first two days of the event, the Club was involved in 

technical operations. On the first day, Thursday 10th August 2017, a 

quick-fire verbal quiz with questions based on common technical 

grounds and coding languages was held under the label TECHNICAL 

QUIZ. During this phase, 92 people from various departments 

participated. 

 

On the second day, August 11, 2017, the event transitioned to a new 

platform for generating a code based on the assigned issue, 



nicknamed CODING COMPETITION. Students were allowed 2 1/2 

hours to write code in their preferred programming language to tackle 

the stated challenge. There were 69 students present to compete in 

finding the strongest overall code. 

 

E Sandhya coordinated with the mentors and organisers to make the 

entire two-day event pleasant, joyful, and serene. The two-day event 

drew 142 people in total, with 19 pupils taking part in both the quiz 

and the coding sessions. The winnersof both categories were 

announced on the last day of the festival's technical phase and the 

Honourable Chief Guest K. Malathi Reddy Garu presented them with 

their award on the second day, August 11th. S Gayatri expressed 

gratitude to all of the core and crew members, mentors, planners, 

students, instructors, management staff, dignitaries, and, most 

importantly, attendees who ultimately made this event a reality. 
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